
Get more project ideas at kindnessmatters365.org/ambassador-library/ 
Questions?  Email ambassadorsupport@km365.org.  

                   

Project Ideas: 

 

Year-End Gratitude and Community Building  
As you wrap up your school year, take time to express gratitude for what  you 
accomplished this year and those who helped you along the way.   Celebrate new 
friendships and partnerships    

Create a gratitude jar for yourself, for your family or as a gift. 
https://bit.ly/39qOA5T  

Celebration Wall:  Line a wall with blank paper and invite club 
members to draw or write about their favorite club accomplishment 
of the year.  Display the results in a prominent place or cut it apart 
and allow club members to take pieces home to commemorate their 
year. 

Have club members write a letter to themselves reflecting on what 
they’ve learned this year and how they will apply that as they move 
onto the next year.  Send the letters to them a month or two into the 
new year so club members can reminisce about last year and 
remind themselves what they hope to accomplish this year. 

Reinforce the sense of community your club built this year by 
Weaving a Web.  Details here:  https://bit.ly/39fLSjo  

Give Back:  Do a project to give back to your school:  a school clean 
up, plant some flowers, a recognition board for faculty and staff. 

Build your own project to show gratitude or to celebrate your 
accomplishments this year.  Be sure to share it with us at 
https://bit.ly/3f2zfrK.  


